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November 6, 1984

Mr. Thomas F. Stark

Hazardous Waste Management Section
Hazardous Materials Management Unit
Department of Environmental Protection
122 Washington Street

Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Mr. Stark:

As per our phone conversation on November 6, 1984 I am
submitting our revised report titled "First Year Report,
Ground-Water Monitoring Program" for AVCO Lycoming Division,
Stratford, Connecticut. This report does not include the
statement "where they were filtered" previously stated on
page 2 under the Sampling Program section.

Very truly yours,

LEQGETTE, BRASHEARS & GRAHAM, INC.
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Senior Hydrogeologist
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